
More changes are coming to the Community Services Department! 

We are excited to announce that Alison Treadgold will return from a leave on Monday, December 18.  

Heather Lochhead has requested to return to her previous position as Supervisor, Supportive Living 
Services. Heather will be the supervisor of the Napanee homes, Church, Henry, and Robinson, effective 
Monday, December 18. Heather has done an amazing job while in the Manager position, and we are 
fortunate to have had her in this role while we did.  

Lori Johnson has been appointed to the permanent position of Manager, Community Services. Lori has 
been in this role in a developmental opportunity since October, in addition to a number of other stints in 
the role, helping provide coverage. Lori’s dedication to the people we support, strong leadership skills 
and valuable years of experience make her a great fit, and we are happy to have her on a permanent 
basis.  

Courtney Whaley has been appointed the permanent position of Supervisor, Community Participation 
Supports for Napanee CPS, also overseeing McKeown. Courtney has been in a developmental 
opportunity in this role since November, and has done an incredible job. Courtney has been 
instrumental in the successful opening of Napanee CPS, and proven to be enthusiastic, creative and very 
person-centered. 

With the holidays fast approaching, there will be lots of covering Managers and Supervisors in the 
coming weeks. A new Community Services Listing will be distributed, detailing the permanent changes, 
which take effect Monday, December 18.   


